
 

 

Date:  Wednesday, 31 January 2018 

 
Notice to Shippers 

 
Norfolk Island Trade – Vessel update 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
  
Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) wishes to advise all customers that the Capitaine Quiros V68 will call 
Norfolk Island around the 12th February 2018 to deliver new and cargo short landed on her 
previous call due to bad weather. 
 
This will also be the last Capitaine Quiros direct port call at Norfolk Island. 
 
NPL are pleased to announce that all Australia to Norfolk Island cargo will be routed via Auckland 
and loaded upon M/V Norfolk Guardian. 
 
The forward connecting schedule ex Australia will be as follows: 

 
Australia to NZ    

VESSEL  VOY ETD AKL 

ANL BAREGA 572N 21-Feb 26-Feb 

NORTHERN 

DEXTERITY 
573N 28-Feb 4-Mar 

CAP CAPRICORN 574N 7-Mar 12-Mar 

    

NZ to Norfolk    

Norfolk Guardian 151N 152N  

Auckland 
17-
18/03 

16-
17/04  

Norfolk 
21-
23/03 

21-
22/04  

 

Any further clarification please contact your local NPL management team.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Neptune Pacific Line 

www.neptunepacificline.com 

 

http://www.neptunepacificline.com/

